
 

Prairie View Grade School | 10N630 Nesler Rd. | Elgin, IL 60124 | p. 847-464-6014 | f. 847-464-6024 
 

 

 

September 29, 2020 

Dear Prairie View Families, 

We are proud of our staff and students on how they have persevered through the last weeks with 
maintaining their in-person and remote learning. Students, staff, and families are the reason we 
have been a success at Prairie View. We thank you for all your time and support to your child and 
Prairie View.  

We are looking forward to the start of October. October is Fire Safety month and we completed 
our first fire drill this week with our in-person students. Pingree Grove Fire Department supported 
both our drills, as we completed one in the AM session and PM session. We are grateful for our 
community workers and their guidance in safety for our students and staff. We encourage our 
families to practice a meeting place for your family during fire prevention month.  

Our PTO is looking for our yearbook cover contestants. Please make sure to send any yearbook 
cover photos to Pvyearbookmail@gmail.com by Friday, October 2, 2020.  

Save the Dates 

• Watch for an email in October for selecting second semester learning options. 
• Our virtual Literacy/STEAM Night will be Thursday, October 22, 2020.  
• Halloween will be on Friday, October 30, 2020 (see additional letter for details) 
• Parent/ Teacher Conferences will be held virtually on Monday, November 23, 2020 and 

Tuesday, November, 24, 2020. 

When calling out your child for an absence, please make sure to include Ms. Rau, Mrs. Ricker, 
Mrs. Barr, and Dr. Schreiber to your emails. We ask that you include all office staff to help support 
your needs along with keeping our school safe from any symptoms. We are taking pre-cautionary 
measures with any symptoms in order to keep us all safe. 

If at any time you need to pick up your child at school, we ask that you bring your phone or device 
to the main entrance in order to view the QR code through your camera. If you are not able to have 
a cellphone or device when arriving to the office, please call the office to report your arrival at 
847-464-6014. We are here to support your child and you during this time. Please contact us with 
any questions or concerns. 

In Partnership, 

Dr. Jill Schreiber, Principal 

Mrs. Christine Barr, Assistant Principal 
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